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OKET HAR 
Ass 

Affiliated to BCCI 
bca @biharcricketassociation.com 

In the circumstances when the Special General Meeting of the 
BCCI is notified to be held on 12th of January.2025, the Notice 
Cum-Agenda dated 17th December,2024 for convening the 
General Body Meeting of the Bihar Cricket Association 
scheduled on 12th of January,2025 is hereby extended and 
rescheduled to be held on 19th of January,2025. The Venue and 
Time shall remain the same. 

(Ziahl Arefin) 
Secretary 
Bihar Cricket Association 
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